
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

Marda Loop Main Streets 

Upcoming July Work 

Construction is underway! Over the last month, we’ve been working on road 
reconstruction, hydrant and water infrastructure upgrades, and laying the groundwork 
for signal lights and crosswalk lights. We appreciate the community’s patience as we’re 
getting started.  

We’ll be working on several things in the coming weeks. Below is more information 
about the more prominent pieces of work. 

Traffic Signal Work 

On July 17 and 18, we will be installing steel infrastructure on the east and west sides 
of the 34 Avenue S.W. and 22 Street intersection to support the new traffic lights. 
There will be temporary pedestrian detours in place to accommodate this work, but we 
don’t expect any vehicle impacts. Access to businesses and residences will be 
maintained during this work. 

 



Borehole Testing 

On July 19 and 20, we will be conducting borehole testing at three locations along 34 
Avenue S.W. at 21, 19, 18, and 17 Streets. This necessary work will allow us to 
understand the waterline system and plan construction accurately. We expect the work 
to take approximately two hours in each location. Homes and businesses near this 
work may experience a temporary increase in noise and dust during this work. There 
will be localized and temporary vehicle detours, pedestrian detours, and no parking 
signs in place. Please be watchful while travelling in the area as conditions/restrictions 
will change as this work progresses.  

Continued Intersection Work on 33 Avenue S.W. 

Once we’ve completed work on the south side of the 20 and 22 Street intersections, 
we’ll be moving to the south side of the 19 and 21 Street intersections. We expect this 
move to happen the week of July 17. Work will be similar; we’ll be doing road 
reconstruction, hydrant work and installing crosswalk infrastructure. We expect to be in 
these two locations for approximately 2-3 weeks (conditions permitting). Similar vehicle 
and pedestrian detours will be in place. 
  

 

 

For our full, anticipated construction schedule,  
please visit our website. 

You can always reach the project team at MardaLoopMainStreets@Calgary.ca. 

We want to thank the Marda Loop community for its continued support and patience 
during the engagement and planning processes.  

Marda Loop Main Streets Project Team 
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